
President Tony F CHAN greets student athletes at  

2013 HKUST Sports Teams Flag Presentation Ceremony 

 

 
Some 600 HKUST Sports Teams Members from over 40 HKUST Sports Teams are all set to represent HKUST 

in the 2013-14 inter-varsity sports competition season 

 
 
 
 

 

  
President Tony F CHAN passing the HKUST flag to Sports Team Representatives, Brian KWOK and Hiu-Ching YEUNG, 

marking the official commencement of the 2013-14 inter-varsity sports competition season 

 
 

Early on Friday morning, 18 October 2013, the HKUST Sports Teams Flag Presentation Ceremony was held as 

a kick-off of the 2013-14 intervarsity sports competition season, to empower the Sports Team Captains to 

proudly lead their team members in the upcoming sports competitions.  

We are much privileged to have President Tony F CHAN to officiate the ceremony; and Mrs. Pandora YUEN, 

Director of Student Affairs, to be our Honorable Guest.   



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sports Association, HKUSTSU 
18 October 2013 

 

 
Congratulations Kimberley! 

 
Kimberley CHEUNG, the Bronze Medal winner,  

with President Tony F CHAN and Mrs. Pandora YUEN, Director of Student Affairs 

The HKUST Sports Teams already have a great start for 2013-14. We are proud to announce that the 

Women’s Fencing Team Captain, Kimberley CHEUNG, has brought home the Bronze Medal of the 

Women’s Foil Team Event at the Fencing Championships of the 6th East Asian Games. Kimberley was 

representing Hong Kong in this event which was held in Tianjin, China, in early October.  

As part of the HKUST Community, students, faculty and staff are all welcome to support the HKUST 

Sports Teams at the upcoming sports competitions. 

Competition Schedules can be found at https://sao.ust.hk/sports/index.html. 

Kimberley is a year-2 Life Science student. She is also the Sports Scholarship Athlete of the Hong Kong 

Sports Institute. She attends regular training every week and manages to strike a balance between study 

and sports training. Kimberley is very thankful for the support of the School of Science and the University 

that has enabled her to join the 6th East Asian Games. 

https://sao.ust.hk/sports/index.html

